
                  	
	

Reporting safeguarding concerns at events. It’s possible for 
safeguarding concerns to happen at camps and events, including 
welfare concerns affecting our young people. The updated Yellow 
Card states that everyone has a duty to report all safeguarding 
concerns to the HQ Safeguarding Team and this also applies 
during camps and events. If you’re making a report to the HQ 
Safeguarding Team, please include details of the camp or event 
lead (alongside the person(s) line manager, if known) and inform 
the camp/event lead that you’ve made a report to the HQ 
Safeguarding Team (as they might want to reach out to the HQ 
Team as well). The HQ Safeguarding Team will follow the usual 
process and liaise with the relevant Lead Volunteer/Commissioner. 
If you’re not sure what to do, or if you want to check if a report has 
been made, please contact the HQ Safeguarding Team.
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